
20/01/2020 

MISS Zmia Mac 
ST 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
aimzter@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1480 - 242 Warringah Road BEACON HILL NSW 2100

Please consider the location of this boarding house. There are very real concerns with security 
and the communities safety. There is already a housing commission complex across the road 
from this proposed development, every couple of weeks police race to this property and raid it. 
I've seen blood baths and physical fights outside of this property on numerous occasions which 
have spilt out onto the street.

Known for drug use, aggressive behaviour and theft. It would be detrimental to the northern 
beaches community to allow for this to proceed. It would be better relocated to a property off 
the main road, where if they display undesirable behaviour they are not holding up traffic or 
putting others at risk. 

Narraweena where there are other communities away from the main road and suitable 
infrastructure for these types of communities. 
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